
ST. MARY OF THE PRESENTATION CATHOLIC CHURCH

202 South Broad Street, Suffolk, VA 23434


Fr. Rogelio Largoza, Pastor                                             Administrative Assistant: Kim Holmes

Office: 757-539-5732                                                      email: office@stmarysuffolk.org

Home/Emergency: 757-925-0583                                 

email: pastor@stmarysuffolk.org


THIS WEEK AT ST. MARY’S:  

TUESDAY, 4/1 ….   6:30 PM - LENTEN MISSION (SEE DETAILS BELOW)


WEDNESDAY, 4/2… 6:30 PM - LENTEN MISSION (SEE DETAILS BELOW)


FRIDAY, 4/4 ….  10:30 AM, Adoration begins

                           4-7 PM, Lenten Fish Fry

                           7:00 PM, Stations of the Cross


SATURDAY, 4/5 … 9:30 AM, Benediction


ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

— Lenten Mission, Every Step of the Way — Testimonies of Conversion. We’re all 
on a journey. What led you here? Where will you go next? Join us on April 1 and 2 at 
6:30 PM in the Parish Hall for personal stories from a diverse range of Catholic converts 
and reverts. Refreshments served afterward.

—LENTEN FISH FRY —The Knights of Columbus will be holding its annual Lenten Fish 
Fry on Friday, April 4, from 4-7pm.  Eat-in or  out. Tickets are $10 per person and can 
be purchased from any K of C member.

—The 2025 Annual Diocesan Appeal is now underway. Please see the flyer in the 
pew during mass this weekend and scan the QR code for more information. You can 

Mass Schedule:


Tuesday and Thursday: 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday - Friday: 10: a.m.

Saturday: 5:00 p.m.

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m.


Reconciliation: Saturdays at 4:00 p.m. or by 
appointment

mailto:office@stmarysuffolk.org
mailto:pastor@stmarysuffolk.org


also visit this website:  https://richmondcatholicfoundation.org to see the 
fundraising goal and learn how you can donate online.


—GIFT CARD FUNDRAISER: The Women’s Club is holding a Spring gift card 
fundraiser. Order forms will be available in the church vestibule. Deadline for ordering is 
April 7. Gift cards will be available for pick up the following Sunday, which is Palm 
Sunday. You can purchase cards from a variety of retailers and a percentage of the face 
value of each card goes to the church.

—New AFF (Adult Faith Formation) Study: When You Pray. Many saints struggled in 
prayer. This study will help you learn about the particular journey of prayer that God 
wants you to take. Tuesdays at 11:15 AM from April 22 - June 10 in the parish hall. Sign 
up in the church vestibule or online. Contact Aggie Dowd with any questions: 
ags7171@gmail.com.
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